rrom: Eileen willmot: |

Sent: 19 February 2019 09:34

To: Planning [N

Subject: Eileen Willmott DPCAAC trees 19/02/19

Dear Tree officers and planners,

List 515

2019/0655/T

The previous owner has contacted me as she said she did not have an apple tree, she said it
was a flowering cherry.

(Please advise on this). I see that previous pruning work has been carried out. If you decide to
keep the tree, please ensure that work is undertaken to improve the shape of the crown.

Thank you,
Eileen



